
KRCA July 18, 2015 Minutes 
Meeting was called to order at 12 PM 
Minutes of the previous meeting were voted on and accepted as written. 
The officer’s reports were minimal and reported on field conditions. The secretary was 
absent. 
Old Business:  

1. Ashton Roby had installed a no trespassing sign over the frequency board.  

2. Mowing and weeding was an ongoing process sense the last meeting. 

3. JB Sod was still preparing the Sod Field for planting grass seed. 

New Business: 
1. The taxing policy was explained and posted with the new updated Ground Rules. 

2. This year’s annual Picnic planned. The date is September 19th this year. B-B-Q style 

picnic. Bob Bevens will be the coordinator. Ashton, Jerry, Wayne and Rudy 

volunteered to help out. We will be flying before, during and after the lunch break. 

There will be a club meeting around lunch time. 

3. A shade / weather shelter was brought up. We will discuss any ideas at the next 

meeting. 

4. Widening the runway was discussed at length. A drawing and proposal will be 

presented at the next meeting. 

5. We received a donation of some planes and equipment from a retiring RC pilot. Bob 

Bevens will send out a list of planes and parts soon. We will use the money from the 

sales to purchase new fencing materials as a safety barrier behind flying pilots to 

isolate the taxing area from them.  

There was no other business and the meeting was voted on and closed. 
 
Rudy Yarbrough 
8.15.15 
 


